
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. At [NGO Name], we are committed to 

addressing the critical issue of gender-based violence (GBV) in our community. We believe that 

raising awareness is a fundamental step towards prevention and support for victims. 

We are excited to announce our upcoming campaign titled "Together Against GBV," which aims 

to educate the public on the signs, impact, and resources available for those affected by gender-

based violence. The campaign will run from [start date] to [end date], and we invite you to join 

us in this vital initiative. 

Our campaign will include: 

• Workshops and seminars for community members. 

• Distribution of informational materials. 

• Collaboration with local organizations and authorities. 

• Social media outreach to engage a wider audience. 

We would greatly appreciate your support, whether through participation, resources, or sharing 

information about our campaign within your network. Together, we can make a difference in the 

lives of those affected by gender-based violence. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of working together to 

create a safer and more supportive community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[NGO Name]  

[Contact Information] 


